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* PRESS RELEASE * 

July 16, 2013 Fontana Unified School District Special Recall Election 

Election Day Reminder 

 
On July 16, 2013 a Special Recall Election is being held in the Fontana Unified School District.   

The election will determine whether two governing board members, Leticia Garcia and Sophia Green, 

shall be recalled (removed) from office, and will offer voters a chance to vote for a successor candidate in 

the event that a board member is successfully recalled. 

 
Voters may vote in person at their assigned polling place or by mail ballot. Voters can find their assigned 

polling place:  

 

 On the back cover of their Voter Information Guide and Sample Ballot  

 Online at www.sbcountyelections.com 

 By calling the Elections Office at (800) 881-VOTE (8683) or (909) 387-8300 for assistance.  

 

The polls are open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Election Day.  

 

Voters on the permanent vote-by-mail list have already received their ballots.  Those mail ballot voters 

who have not already returned their voted ballots can drop them off between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m. on 

Election Day at any one of 20 polling places in the district. 

 

Voters may also drop off their voted mail ballots from now through July 16 at the following locations 

during regular business hours:  

 

• Fontana City Hall, 8353 Sierra Avenue, Fontana 

• Fontana Lewis Library, 8437 Sierra Avenue, Fontana 

• Summit Branch Library, 15551 Summit Avenue, Fontana 

• Kaiser Branch Library, 11155 Almond Avenue, Fontana  

• San Bernardino County Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino 

 

Ballots must be received by 8 p.m. on Election Day in order to be accepted. A ballot postmarked on 

Election Day, but not received at the Elections Office by 8 p.m., will not be counted.  

 

There are two sections on the recall ballot. In each section there is a question asking whether a board 

member should be recalled (removed) from office and a contest to choose a successor candidate for that 

office in the event the board member is recalled.  Voters may vote for a successor candidate regardless of 

how they vote, or if they vote, on the recall question. 

 

 


